
TEXT OF THE LETTER FROM
THE GEORGIA NATIONAL INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY CENTER

September 29, 2000

Re:  Proposal for restructuring of the Standing Committee on Information Technology
(SCIT).

Dear Ms. Frary,

Realizing the necessity of improvement the work quality in the field of information
technologies and more efficient involvement of the national offices in these activities, taking
into account multifunctionality of SCIT and considering in the whole the present proposal as
one of the acceptable variants for further discussion of the restructuring issue, we hope, that
this shall not be the simple decomposition of the complex body.

Sincerely yours,

(Signed)

Zurab Melitauri
Deputy Director General


